FRANKLIN COUNTY
KILNITY MENTAL HEALTH “708” BOAR

Date: November 7, 2024

To: Chairman J. Larry Miller
100 Public Square
Benton, IL 62812

Dear Chairman J. Larry Miller,

This letter is to inform the Franklin County Board that the board member terms currently filled
by Ryan Patton and Tammy Weston will be expiring ag of December 31, 2024, Ryan and
Tammy have each indicated willingness to continue to serve on the Franklin County Mental
Health 708 Board.

With the knowledge Tammy and Ryan have indicated their commitment to continue to serve, the
Franklin County Community Mental Health 708 Board requests that Ryan Patton and Tammy

Weston each be re-appointed to another four year term starting on January 1, 2025.

Sincerely,

et

Stacey Horaz '
Executive Assistant/ Board Liaison, Centerstone

CC: Theresa Renik, President Franklin County Community Mental Health 708 Board



